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evidence for a thousand-year earthly kingdom (the Millennium) ruled by Christ
before the fulfillment of the new heaven and new earth? Revelation chapter 20
seems to suggest so, but few books of the Bible are so difficult to interpret. And
a discussion of the Millennium branches out into many other theological questions
about the end times (eschatology): Are these the last days? What must happen
before Jesus returns? What part does the church play? This Counterpoints volume
compares three views of the Millennium: Premillennial: Christ will come again
before this kingdom is established. Postmillennial: our present age represents
that kingdom and that the church is and must move toward the fulfillment of this
kingdom. Amillennial: a future Millennium is not a literal kingdom, and when
Christ returns, he will usher in an immediate new heaven and new earth. Robert B.
Strimple, Kenneth L. Gentry Jr., and Craig A. Blaising offer their perspectives,
giving their exegetical reasoning. Each of them then responds to the views held by
their peers in a respectful and informative setting, making it easy for you to
compare their beliefs and gain a better understanding of how this aspect of
Christianity's great hope--the return of Jesus--is understood by the church. The
Counterpoints series presents a comparison and critique of scholarly views on
topics important to Christians that are both fair-minded and respectful of the
biblical text. Each volume is a one-stop reference that allows readers to evaluate
the different positions on a specific issue and form their own, educated opinion.
Jesus the Jew Géza Vermès 1981-01-01 This now classic book is a significant
corrective to several recent developments in the study of the historical Jesus. In
contrast to depictions of Jesus as a wandering Cynic teacher, Geza Vermes offers a
portrait based on evidence of charismatic activity in first-century Galilee.
Vermes shows how the major New Testament titles of Jesus-prophet, Lord, Messiah,
son of man, Son of God-can be understood in this historical context. The result is
a description of Jesus that retains its power and its credibility.
Jesus Bart D. Ehrman 1999 In this sharply written and pervasive book, Ehrman
presents a provocative portrait of Jesus as an apocalyptic visionary who taught
his followers to prepare for the imminent end of the world. 20 halftones.
Lost Scriptures Bart D. Ehrman 2005-09-15 A companion volume to Lost
Christianities, this remarkable anthology of long-lost Christian writings that
were never included in the New Testaments includes fifteen additional gospels,
thirteen epistles, five non-canonical Acts of the Apostles, Apocalypes and Secret
Books, and brief introductions to each. History Dual Main. (Scripture)
The Gospel According to Matthew 1999 The publication of the King James version of
the Bible, translated between 1603 and 1611, coincided with an extraordinary
flowering of English literature and is universally acknowledged as the greatest

Jesus of Nazareth Dale C. Allison 1998 Dale Allison's clearly written Jesus of
Nazareth will enable people who have followed recent discussions to vindicate and
reclaim the central religious signficance of the historical Jesus. Allison makes a
creative contribution to Jesus studies in several ways: -- He offers new
suggestions for establishing the authenticity of Jesus' words -- including what he
calls "the index of intertextual linkage" -- and for the process of framing a
convincing picture of the central thrust and purpose of the activity of Jesus. -Referring to fascinating cross-cultural millenarian parallels, he shows that the
impetus for the pre-Easter Jesus movement was apocalyptic in nature and that the
historical Jesus can best be understood as an eschatological prophet. -- He
presents the first full-length treatment of the question of Jesus and asceticism
and shows that Jesus, far from the image suggested by some today, was driven by an
apocalyptic asceticism that extended to matters of sex, food, and social
relations.
Revelation 1999-01-01 The final book of the Bible, Revelation prophesies the
ultimate judgement of mankind in a series of allegorical visions, grisly images
and numerological predictions. According to these, empires will fall, the "Beast"
will be destroyed and Christ will rule a new Jerusalem. With an introduction by
Will Self.
Mind the Gap Matthias Henze 2017-08-15 Do you want to understand Jesus of
Nazareth, his apostles, and the rise of early Christianity? Reading the Old
Testament is not enough, writes Matthias Henze in this slender volume aimed at the
student of the Bible. To understand the Jews of the Second Temple period, it’s
essential to read what they wrote—and what Jesus and his followers might have
read—beyond the Hebrew scriptures. Henze introduces the four-century gap between
the Old and New Testaments and some of the writings produced during this period
(different Old Testaments, the Apocrypha and Pseudepigrapha, the Dead Sea
Scrolls); discusses how these texts have been read from the Reformation to the
present, emphasizing the importance of the discovery of Qumran; guides the
student’s encounter with select texts from each collection; and then introduces
key ideas found in specific New Testament texts that simply can’t be understood
without these early Jewish “intertestamental” writings—the Messiah, angels and
demons, the law, and the resurrection of the dead. Finally, he discusses the role
of these writings in the “parting of the ways” between Judaism and Christianity.
Mind the Gap broadens curious students’ perspectives on early Judaism and early
Christianity and welcomes them to deeper study.
Three Views on the Millennium and Beyond Zondervan, 2010-08-10 Is there biblical
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influence on English-language literature in history. Now, world-class literary
writers introduce the book of the King James Bible in a series of beautifully
designed, small-format volumes. The introducers' passionate, provocative, and
personal engagements with the spirituality and the language of the text make the
Bible come alive as a stunning work of literature and remind us of its
overwhelming contemporary relevance.
Bart Ehrman Interpreted Robert M. Price 2018-04-24 Arguably no scholar in the 21st
century has had more of an impact on public discussion and debate over the
historical Jesus and the development of early Christianity than distinguished
professor of religious studies, Bart D. Ehrman. He has introduced many new readers
to crucial questions of biblical criticism in a series of bestselling books. In
Bart Ehrman Interpreted, theologian and writer Robert M. Price evaluates Ehrman's
body of work. Taking a collegial approach and rejecting polemics, Price defends
Ehrman's writing against conservative attacks but also suggests a number of points
at which Ehrman may be insufficiently or inconsistently critical. No matter one's
views toward Ehrman, Bart Ehrman Interpreted will prompt much fruitful and
positive discussion of his important work and of the popular and scholarly debates
that surround it.
How Jesus Became God Bart D. Ehrman 2014-03-25 New York Times bestselling author
and Bible expert Bart Ehrman reveals how Jesus’s divinity became dogma in the
first few centuries of the early church. The claim at the heart of the Christian
faith is that Jesus of Nazareth was, and is, God. But this is not what the
original disciples believed during Jesus’s lifetime—and it is not what Jesus
claimed about himself. How Jesus Became God tells the story of an idea that shaped
Christianity, and of the evolution of a belief that looked very different in the
fourth century than it did in the first. A master explainer of Christian history,
texts, and traditions, Ehrman reveals how an apocalyptic prophet from the
backwaters of rural Galilee crucified for crimes against the state came to be
thought of as equal with the one God Almighty, Creator of all things. But how did
he move from being a Jewish prophet to being God? In a book that took eight years
to research and write, Ehrman sketches Jesus’s transformation from a human prophet
to the Son of God exalted to divine status at his resurrection. Only when some of
Jesus’s followers had visions of him after his death—alive again—did anyone come
to think that he, the prophet from Galilee, had become God. And what they meant by
that was not at all what people mean today. Written for secular historians of
religion and believers alike, How Jesus Became God will engage anyone interested
in the historical developments that led to the affirmation at the heart of
Christianity: Jesus was, and is, God.
Whose Word is It? Bart D. Ehrman 2008-01-01 Leading biblical scholar Bart Ehrman
reveals the many challenging and even disturbing early variations of our cherished
biblical stories.
The Historical Jesus Teaching Company 2000 A series of 24 half-hour lectures on a
college course level. Examines what available sources can reliably tell us about
Jesus' words and deeds in the context of 1st-century Roman Palestine and the
Jewish religious environment of the time.
When the Son of Man Didn't Come Christopher M. Hays 2016-06-01 The delay of the
Parousia—the second coming of Christ—has vexed Christians since the final decades
of the first century. This volume offers a critical, constructive, and
interdisciplinary solution to that dilemma. The argument is grounded in Christian
tradition while remaining fully engaged with the critical insights and
methodological approaches of twenty-first-century scholars. The authors argue that
jesus-apocalyptic-prophet-of-the-new-millennium-bart-d-ehrman

the deferral of Christ’s prophesied return follows logically from the conditional
nature of ancient predictive prophecy: Jesus has not come again because God’s
people have not yet responded sufficiently to Christ’s call for holy and godly
action. God, in patient mercy, remains committed to cooperating with humans to
bring about the consummation of history with Jesus’ return. Collaboratively
written by an interdisciplinary and ecumenical team of scholars, the argument
draws on expertise in biblical studies, systematics, and historical theology to
fuse critical biblical exegesis with a powerful theological paradigm that
generates an apophatic and constructive Christian eschatology. The authors,
however, have done more than tackle a daunting theological problem: as the group
traverses issues from higher criticism through doctrine and into liturgy and
ethics, they present an innovative approach for how to do Christian theology in
the twenty-first-century academy.
The Orthodox Corruption of Scripture Bart D. Ehrman 1996-02-29 Victors not only
write history: they also reproduce the texts. Bart Ehrman explores the close
relationship between the social history of early Christianity and the textual
tradition of the emerging New Testament, examining how early struggles between
Christian "heresy" and "orthodoxy" affected the transmission of the documents over
which many of the debates were waged. He makes a crucial contribution to our
understanding of the social and intellectual history of early Christianity and
raises intriguing questions about the relationship of readers to their texts,
especially in an age when scribes could transform the documents they reproduced.
This edition includes a new afterword surveying research in biblical
interpretation over the past twenty years.
The Other Gospels Bart D. Ehrman 2014-01 Ehrman and Plese present a rare
compilation of over 40 ancient gospel texts and textual fragments that do not
appear in the New Testament.
Lost Christianities Bart D. Ehrman 2005-09-15 The early Christian Church was a
chaos of contending beliefs. Some groups of Christians claimed that there was not
one God but two or twelve or thirty. Some believed that the world had not been
created by God but by a lesser, ignorant deity. Certain sects maintained that
Jesus was human but not divine, while others said he was divine but not human. In
Lost Christianities, Bart D. Ehrman offers a fascinating look at these early forms
of Christianity and shows how they came to be suppressed, reformed, or forgotten.
All of these groups insisted that they upheld the teachings of Jesus and his
apostles, and they all possessed writings that bore out their claims, books
reputedly produced by Jesus's own followers. Modern archaeological work has
recovered a number of key texts, and as Ehrman shows, these spectacular
discoveries reveal religious diversity that says much about the ways in which
history gets written by the winners. Ehrman's discussion ranges from
considerations of various "lost scriptures"--including forged gospels supposedly
written by Simon Peter, Jesus's closest disciple, and Judas Thomas, Jesus's
alleged twin brother--to the disparate beliefs of such groups as the JewishChristian Ebionites, the anti-Jewish Marcionites, and various "Gnostic" sects.
Ehrman examines in depth the battles that raged between "proto-orthodox
Christians"--those who eventually compiled the canonical books of the New
Testament and standardized Christian belief--and the groups they denounced as
heretics and ultimately overcame. Scrupulously researched and lucidly written,
Lost Christianities is an eye-opening account of politics, power, and the clash of
ideas among Christians in the decades before one group came to see its views
prevail.
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Christian Prophecy Niels Christian Hvidt 2007-04-19 Throughout the Hebrew Bible,
God guides and saves his people through the words of his prophets. When the
prophets are silenced, the people easily lose their way. What happened after the
incarnation, death and resurrection of Christ? Did God fall silent? The dominant
position in Christian theology is that prophecy did indeed cease at some point in
the past -if not with the Old Testament prophets, then with John the Baptist, with
Jesus, with the last apostle, or with the closure of the canon of the New
Testament. Nevertheless, throughout the history of Christianity there have always
been acclaimed saints and mystics -most of them women-who displayed prophetic
traits. In recent years, the charismatic revival in both Protestant and Catholic
circles has once again raised the question of the place and function of prophecy
in Christianity. Scholarly theological attitudes toward Christian prophecy range
from modest recognition to contempt. Mainstream systematic theology, both
Protestant and Catholic, has mostly marginalized or ignored the gift of prophecy.
In this book, however, Niels Christian Hvidt argues that prophecy has persisted in
Christianity as an inherent and continuous feature in the life of the church.
Prophecy never died, he argues, but rather proved its dynamism by mutating to meet
new historical conditions. He presents a comprehensive history of prophecy from
ancient Israel to the present and closely examines the development of the
theological discourse that surrounds it. Throughout, though, there is always an
awareness of the critical discernment required when evaluating the charism of
prophecy. The debate about prophecy, Hvidt shows, leads to some profound insights
about the very nature of Christianity and the church. For example, some have
argued that Christianity is a perfect state and that all that is required for
salvation is acceptance of its doctrines. Others have emphasized how God continues
to intervene and guide his people onto the right path as the full implementation
of God's salvation in Christ is still far away. This is the position that Hvidt
forcefully and persuasively defends and develops in this ambitious and important
work.
Born Bad James Boyce 2014-07-23 “Original sin is the Western world’s creation
story.” According to the doctrine of original sin, humans are born bad and only
God’s grace can bring salvation. In this captivating book, acclaimed historian
James Boyce shows how these ideas have shaped the Western view of human nature
right up to the present. The legacy of original sin takes many forms, including
the distinctive discontent of Western people – the feelings of guilt and
inadequacy associated not with doing wrong, but with being wrong. As well as an
innovative history of Christianity, Boyce offers new insights into the making of
the West. Born Bad traces a fascinating journey from Adam and Eve all the way to
Adam Smith and Richard Dawkins in this sweeping story of a controversial idea and
its remarkable influence. “What is wrong with me? This question has haunted the
West for fifteen hundred years, but until recently it came with an answer – which
was called original sin. Western people believed they were “born bad” because they
had inherited the sin of the first humans.” — James Boyce “This highly original,
readable book shows how the Christian idea that we are all somehow fundamentally
warped has helped to shape democratic politics, free markets, sexual anxieties and
even debates about whether dead babies go to heaven.” — Marion Maddox, author of
God Under Howard and Taking God to School
Jesus and the Chaos of History James Crossley 2015-02-26 In Jesus and the Chaos of
History, James Crossley looks at the way the earliest traditions about Jesus
interacted with a context of social upheaval and the ways in which this historical
chaos of the early first century led to a range of ideas which were taken up,
jesus-apocalyptic-prophet-of-the-new-millennium-bart-d-ehrman

modified, ignored, and reinterpreted in the movement that followed. Crossley
examines how the earliest Palestinian tradition intersected with social upheaval
and historical change and how accidental, purposeful, discontinuous,
contradictory, and implicit meanings in the developments of ideas appeared in the
movement that followed. He considers the ways seemingly egalitarian and
countercultural ideas co-exist with ideas of dominance and power and how human
reactions to socio-economic inequalities can end up mimicking dominant power. In
this case, the book analyzes how a Galilean "protest" movement laid the
foundations for its own brand of imperial rule. This evaluation is carried out in
detailed studies on the kingdom of God and "Christology," "sinners" and purity,
and gender and revolution.
The Text of New Testament B.M. Metzger 1985
Jesus, Interrupted Bart D. Ehrman 2009-03-03 Examines contradictions and
discrepancies that come to light when the New Testament is studied from a
historical perspective, including varying views of Jesus and salvation and
forgeries in the names of the apostles.
Jesus the Apocalyptic Prophet Cecilia Wassen 2021-01-14 In this new English
language translation of Den okände Jesus (The Unknown Jesus), Cecilia Wassén and
Tobias Hägerland consider Jesus as an apocalyptic prophetic figure within the
context of first-century Judaism and reconstruct the life of Jesus from his birth
to his death, with a focus on understanding him in the context of his own time and
place. Engaging critically with the sources, they examine Jesus' life in order of
events and draw together the threads of scholarly discussion on the history,
archaeology and geography of first-century Galilee, forming a complete picture of
Jesus' world suitable for non-specialists and university students. Wassén and
Hägerland provide a strictly historical reconstruction, distinguishing between the
rhetorical aims of the New Testament texts and the information about the past that
these texts contain. They enhance the texts surrounding Jesus in the context of
first-century Galilee with historical and archaeological reflections and
discussion, including penetrating insights from the Dead Sea Scrolls. Illustrated
throughout with photographs taken by the authors specifically to offer insights
into the world of Jesus and the New Testament writings, Jesus the Apocalyptic
Prophet provides a deeply informed introduction to Jesus in his first-century
context.
Forged Bart D. Ehrman 2011-03-22 Bart D. Ehrman, the New York Times bestselling
author of Jesus, Interrupted and God’s Problem reveals which books in the Bible’s
New Testament were not passed down by Jesus’s disciples, but were instead forged
by other hands—and why this centuries-hidden scandal is far more significant than
many scholars are willing to admit. A controversial work of historical reporting
in the tradition of Elaine Pagels, Marcus Borg, and John Dominic Crossan, Ehrman’s
Forged delivers a stunning explication of one of the most substantial—yet least
discussed—problems confronting the world of biblical scholarship.
Can We Trust the Bible on the Historical Jesus? Bart D. Ehrman 2020-09-22 This
book features a learned and fascinating debate between two great Bible scholars
about the New Testament as a reliable source on the historical Jesus. Bart Ehrman,
an agnostic New Testament scholar, debates Craig Evans, an evangelical New
Testament scholar, about the historical Jesus and what constitutes "history."
Their interaction includes such compelling questions as: What are sound methods of
historical investigation? What are reliable criteria for determining the
authenticity of an ancient text? What roles do reason and inference play? And, of
course, interpretation? Readers of this debate—regardless of their interpretive
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inclinations and biases—are sure to find some confirmation of their existing
beliefs, but they will surely also find an honest and well-informed challenge to
the way they think about the historical Jesus. The result? A more open, better
informed, and questioning mind, which is better prepared for discovering both
truth and contrivance. The debate between Ehrman and Evans along with Stewart's
introductory framework make this book an excellent primer to the study of the
historical Jesus, and readers will come away with a deeper appreciation for the
ongoing quest for the historical Jesus.
Did Jesus Exist? George Albert Wells 1975 Professor Wells argues that there was no
historical Jesus, and in thus arguing he deals with the many recent writers who
have interpreted the historical Jesus as some kind of political figure in the
struggle against Rome, and calls in evidence the many contemporary theologians who
agree with some of his arguments about early Christianity. The question at issue
is what all the evidence adds up to. Does it establish that Jesus did or did not
exist? Professor Wells concludes that the latter is the more likely
hypothesis.This challenge to received thinking by both Christians and nonChristians is supported by much documentary evidence, and Professor Wells
carefully examines all the relevant problems and answers all the relevant
questions. He deliberately avoids polemic and speculation, and sticks so far as
possible to the known facts and to rational inferences from the facts.
Terrible Revolution Christopher James Blythe 2020-06-17 The relationship between
early Mormons and the United States was marked by anxiety and hostility,
heightened over the course of the nineteenth century by the assassination of
Mormon leaders, the Saints' exile from Missouri and Illinois, the military
occupation of the Utah territory, and the national crusade against those who
practiced plural marriage. Nineteenth-century Latter-day Saints looked forward to
apocalyptic events that would unseat corrupt governments across the globe,
particularly the tyrannical government of the United States. The infamous "White
Horse Prophecy" referred to this coming American apocalypse as "a terrible
revolutionEL in the land of America, such as has never been seen before; for the
land will be literally left without a supreme government." Mormons envisioned
divine deliverance by way of plagues, natural disasters, foreign invasions,
American Indian raids, slave uprisings, or civil war unleashed on American cities
and American people. For the Saints, these violent images promised a national
rebirth that would vouchsafe the protections of the United States Constitution and
end their oppression. In Terrible Revolution, Christopher James Blythe examines
apocalypticism across the history of the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day
Saints, particularly as it took shape in the writings and visions of the laity.
The responses of the church hierarchy to apocalyptic lay prophecies promoted their
own form of separatist nationalism during the nineteenth century. Yet, after Utah
obtained statehood, as the church sought to assimilate to national religious
norms, these same leaders sought to lessen the tensions between themselves and
American political and cultural powers. As a result, visions of a violent end to
the nation became a liability to disavow and regulate. Ultimately, Blythe argues
that the visionary world of early Mormonism, with its apocalyptic emphases,
continued in the church's mainstream culture in modified forms but continued to
maintain separatist radical forms at the level of folk-belief.
In Quest of Jesus W. Barnes Tatum 1982 This highly praised guide to the
understanding of Jesus and the gospels prepares the reader to deal with literary
sources, historical reconstruction, and continuing issues in the quest for Jesus.
As every point, scholarly options are introduced in an objective manner that
jesus-apocalyptic-prophet-of-the-new-millennium-bart-d-ehrman

encourages readers to do their own thinking.u
The Lost Gospel of Judas Iscariot Bart D. Ehrman 2008-10-01 The biblical scholar
recounts the events surrounding the discovery and handling of the Gospel of Judas,
and provides an overview of its content, in which Judas is portrayed as a faithful
disciple.
Jesus Bart D. Ehrman 1999-09-23 In this highly accessible discussion, Bart Ehrman
examines the most recent textual and archaeological sources for the life of Jesus,
along with the history of first-century Palestine, drawing a fascinating portrait
of the man and his teachings. Ehrman shows us what historians have long known
about the Gospels and the man who stands behind them. Through a careful evaluation
of the New Testament (and other surviving sources, including the more recently
discovered Gospels of Thomas and Peter), Ehrman proposes that Jesus can be best
understood as an apocalyptic prophet--a man convinced that the world would end
dramatically within the lifetime of his apostles and that a new kingdom would be
created on earth. According to Ehrman, Jesus' belief in a coming apocalypse and
his expectation of an utter reversal in the world's social organization not only
underscores the radicalism of his teachings but also sheds light on both the
appeal of his message to society's outcasts and the threat he posed to Jerusalem's
established leadership.
The Historical Figure of Jesus E. Sanders 1995-11-30 A biography of the historical
figure of Jesus. The book studies the relationship between Judaism and
Christianity, distinguishing the certain from the improbable, and assessing the
historical and religious context of Christ's time. The spread of Christianity is
also discussed.
Peter, Paul and Mary Magdalene Bart D Ehrman 2006-05-01 Bart Ehrman, author of the
highly popular books Truth and Fiction in The Da Vinci Code, Lost Christianities,
and the New York Times bestseller Misquoting Jesus, here takes readers on another
engaging tour of the early Christian church, illuminating the lives of Jesus' most
intriguing followers: Simon Peter, the Apostle Paul, and Mary Magdalene. What does
the Bible tell us about each of these key followers of Christ? What legends have
sprung up about them in the centuries after their deaths? Was Paul bow-legged and
bald? Was Peter crucified upside down? Was Mary Magdalene a prostitute? In this
lively work, Ehrman separates fact from fiction, presenting complicated historical
issues in a clear and informative way and relating vivid anecdotes culled from the
traditions of these three followers. He notes, for instance, that there is no
evidence to suggest that Mary Magdalene was a prostitute (this legend can be
traced to a sermon preached by Gregory the Great five centuries after her death),
and little reason to think that she was married to Jesus. Similarly, there is no
historical evidence for the well-known tale that Peter was crucified upside down.
A serious book but vibrantly written and leavened with many colorful stories,
Peter, Paul, and Mary Magdalene will appeal to anyone curious about the early
Christian church and the lives of these important figures. "An informed but breezy
look at the myths surrounding Jesus' most influential followers.... This book
contains valuable historical scholarship. It also encourages readers to approach
the Scriptures with fresh and enlightened eyes." --Christian Science Monitor
Jesus Bart D. Ehrman 1999-09-23 In this highly accessible discussion, Bart Ehrman
examines the most recent textual and archaeological sources for the life of Jesus,
along with the history of first-century Palestine, drawing a fascinating portrait
of the man and his teachings. Ehrman shows us what historians have long known
about the Gospels and the man who stands behind them. Through a careful evaluation
of the New Testament (and other surviving sources, including the more recently
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discovered Gospels of Thomas and Peter), Ehrman proposes that Jesus can be best
understood as an apocalyptic prophet--a man convinced that the world would end
dramatically within the lifetime of his apostles and that a new kingdom would be
created on earth. According to Ehrman, Jesus' belief in a coming apocalypse and
his expectation of an utter reversal in the world's social organization not only
underscores the radicalism of his teachings but also sheds light on both the
appeal of his message to society's outcasts and the threat he posed to Jerusalem's
established leadership.
Apocalypticism in the Dead Sea Scrolls John J. Collins 2002-01-04 Since the
photographs of the Dead Sea Scrolls were released in 1992, there has been an
explosion of interest in them. This volume explores the issue of apocalypticism in
the Scrolls; how the notions of the 'end', Messianic expectation and eternal life
affected the Dead Sea sect, influenced Judaism and filtered into Christianity.
Collins' volume provides a valuable and accessible introduction to the
interpretation of the Scrolls, which is an informative addition to the series
examining the major themes of the Scroll texts.
When Christians Were Jews Paula Fredriksen 2018-10-23 A compelling account of
Christianity’s Jewish beginnings, from one of the world’s leading scholars of
ancient religion How did a group of charismatic, apocalyptic Jewish missionaries,
working to prepare their world for the impending realization of God's promises to
Israel, end up inaugurating a movement that would grow into the gentile church?
Committed to Jesus’s prophecy—“The Kingdom of God is at hand!”—they were, in their
own eyes, history's last generation. But in history's eyes, they became the first
Christians. In this electrifying social and intellectual history, Paula Fredriksen
answers this question by reconstructing the life of the earliest Jerusalem
community. As her account arcs from this group’s hopeful celebration of Passover
with Jesus, through their bitter controversies that fragmented the movement’s
midcentury missions, to the city’s fiery end in the Roman destruction of
Jerusalem, she brings this vibrant apostolic community to life. Fredriksen offers
a vivid portrait both of this temple-centered messianic movement and of the
bedrock convictions that animated and sustained it.
The Prophet's Manual John Eckhardt 2017-07-04 Sharpen and sustain your prophetic
gift, and learn strategies for speaking the Word of God with confidence.
The Dawn of Apocalyptic Paul D. Hanson 1979 In challenging both traditional and
contemporary notions of the nature and history of the Biblical apocalyptic
literature, Professor Hanson begins by saying that the origins of apocalyptic
cannot be explained by a method which juxtaposes seventh and second century
compositions and then proceeds to account for the features of the latter by
reference to its immediate environment. "The apocalyptic literature of the second
century and after is the result of a long development reaching back to pre-exilic
times and beyond, and not the new baby of second century foreign parents. Not only
the sources of origin, but the intrinsic nature of late apocalyptic compositions
can be understood only by tracing the centuries-long development through which the
apocalptic eschatology developed from prophetic and other even more archaic native
roots."In this ground breaking study, Professor Hanson focuses on one strand which
can be seen running through the heart of many of the so-called apocalyptic works,
the strand of apocalyptic eschatology. He seeks to demonstrate that the rise of
apocalyptic eschatology is neither sudden nor anomalous, but follows the pattern
of an unbroken development from preexilic and exilic prophecy.
Jesus Before the Gospels Bart D. Ehrman 2016-03-01 The bestselling author of
Misquoting Jesus, one of the most renowned and controversial Bible scholars in the
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world today examines oral tradition and its role in shaping the stories about
Jesus we encounter in the New Testament—and ultimately in our understanding of
Christianity. Throughout much of human history, our most important stories were
passed down orally—including the stories about Jesus before they became written
down in the Gospels. In this fascinating and deeply researched work, leading Bible
scholar Bart D. Ehrman investigates the role oral history has played in the New
Testament—how the telling of these stories not only spread Jesus’ message but
helped shape it. A master explainer of Christian history, texts, and traditions,
Ehrman draws on a range of disciplines, including psychology and anthropology, to
examine the role of memory in the creation of the Gospels. Explaining how oral
tradition evolves based on the latest scientific research, he demonstrates how the
act of telling and retelling impacts the story, the storyteller, and the
listener—crucial insights that challenge our typical historical understanding of
the silent period between when Jesus lived and died and when his stories began to
be written down. As he did in his previous books on religious scholarship, debates
on New Testament authorship, and the existence of Jesus of Nazareth, Ehrman
combines his deep knowledge and meticulous scholarship in a compelling and eyeopening narrative that will change the way we read and think about these sacred
texts.
Jesus Bart D. Ehrman 1999 Few biographical works spark passions as intensely as do
interpretations of the life of Jesus. In this highly accessible book, Bart Ehrman
reviews the latest textual and archeological research into Jesus's life and the
history of first-century Palestine, and draws a fascinating, controversial
portrait of the man and his teachings. Jesus, Apocalyptic Prophet of the New
Millennium seeks to show general readers what historians have long known about the
Gospels and the man who stands behind them. Through a careful evaluation of the
New Testament Gospels and other surviving sources, including the more recently
discovered Gospels of Thomas and Peter, Ehrman proposes that Jesus can be best
understood as an apocalyptic prophet, a man convinced that the world would end
dramatically within his lifetime, and that a new kingdom would be created on
earth--a just and peaceful kingdom ruled by a benevolent God. According to Ehrman,
Jesus's belief in a coming apocalypse and his expectation of an utter reversal in
the world's social organization underscores not only the radicalism of his
teachings, but also sheds light on both the appeal of his message to society's
outcasts and the threat he posed to the established leadership in Jerusalem. In
this sharply-written and persuasive book, Ehrman suggests that the apocalyptic
fervor that perpetually grips large segments of society is nothing new. Indeed,
history's many doomsayers, including those today who are frantic about the
approaching millennium, are close in spirit and thinking to Jesus, who waited in
vain for the imminent arrival of a new kingdom of peace.
The New Testament Era Bo Reicke 1968 This book does what no other introductory
work does; it displays clearly and simply the interplay of forces, people, and
events that were key to the birth and gradual expansion of early Christianity.
The Late Great Planet Earth Hal Lindsey 2016-10-11 The impact of The Late Great
Planet Earth cannot be overstated. The New York Times called it the "no. 1 nonfiction bestseller of the decade." For Christians and non-Christians of the 1970s,
Hal Lindsey's blockbuster served as a wake-up call on events soon to come and
events already unfolding -- all leading up to the greatest event of all: the
return of Jesus Christ. The years since have confirmed Lindsey's insights into
what biblical prophecy says about the times we live in. Whether you're a churchgoing believer or someone who wouldn't darken the door of a Christian institution,
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East. An increase in natural catastrophes. The revival of Satanism and witchcraft.
These and other signs, foreseen by prophets from Moses to Jesus, portend the
coming of an antichrist . . . of a war which will bring humanity to the brink of
destruction . . . and of incredible deliverance for a desperate, dying planet.

the Bible has much to tell you about the imminent future of this planet. In the
midst of an out-of-control generation, it reveals a grand design that's unfolding
exactly according to plan. The rebirth of Israel. The threat of war in the Middle
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